
From: Kaprelian-Becker, Melissa
To: Payne, Nancy
Subject: Traffic Commission Communication
Date: Thursday, September 01, 2011 10:30:33 AM

On behalf of Dave Corban residing at 2300 Erie Street, fifth district constituent, I
would like to put a communication in to the traffic commission. Mr. Corban is
requesting to get North & South stop signs placed at the intersection of Erie & Walton
so it would become a 4 –way stop. 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Kaprelian-Becker
5th District Alderman

City of Racine
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, WI 53403

Phone: (262)939-0979
Melissa.Kaprelian-Becker@cityofracine.org 
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